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20/03/2025  15:51:002025/0868/T COMMNT Sarah huberman Please don't remove and fell to ground the black poplar. These native trees are precious and as 

this is a conservation area should not be removed. The tree creates privacy right the way across 

Primrose Gardens. Also birds happily nest in this tree year after year. I would be very unhappy if 

it’s removed.
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